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 Title:  Regarding  four  laning  of  National  Highway  No.  209  between  Dindigul  and  Samraj  Nagar  In  Tamil  Nadu.

 SHRI  C.  MAHENDRAN  (POLLACHI):  Respected  Chairman,  Sir,  I  humbly  thank  the  hon.  Chief  Minister  of  Tamil  Nadu,  Puratchi  Thalaivi  'Amma',  for
 giving  me  an  opportunity  to  be  a  parliamentarian  in  this  hon.  House.

 Sir,  I  wish  to  bring  to  your  kind  notice  that  Pollachi—Coimbatore  is  an  important  National  Highway  in  my  constituency.  The  road  is  en  route  of
 Dindigul-Bangalore  NH-209.  The  existing  width  of  the  road  is  only  7  metres.  It  takes  more  than  an  hour  to  travel  from  Pollachi  to  Coimbatore,  a
 stretch  of  around  40  kilometres.  Due  to  insufficient  width  of  road,  accidents  occur  frequently  in  this  stretch.  Hence,  I  request  you  to  approve
 widening  of  the  road  from  7  metres  to  10  metres  so  as  to  ensure  free  flow  of  traffic  and  avoid  road  accidents.  Thank  you,  Sir.


